
 
 
 

122nd ANNIVERSARY OF THE MARTYRDOM OF DR. JOSE P. RIZAL 
 

 
 

 
 

H. E. Alfonso A. Ver  (front extreme left), and OKOR Knight Commander of Rizal Mr. Renato L. Caseda, Philippine 
Embassy Personnel and members of the Knight of Rizal during the Flag Raising ceremony. 

 
 
 
The Philippine Embassy in cooperation with the Order of the Knights of Rizal 
commemorated the 122nd Anniversary of the Martyrdom of Philippine National Hero 
Dr. Jose P. Rizal with a Flag Raising and wreath-laying ceremony at the Embassy 
Lobby on 30 December 2018 at 7:00 A.M. 
 
The flag-raising ceremony was followed by a program, which consisted of the singing 
of the National Anthem, Oath of Allegiance to the Filipino flag by OKOR Knight of Rizal 
Edre Bayno., followed by recitation of Rizalian Oath, Code of Ethics and Pledge to the 
Flag by Knights of Rizal Mr. Eduardo O. Hernandez, and Mr. Lemuel C. Lapada. A 
floral Offering was made by Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver and the Knights of Rizal.  
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Floral Offering to the bust of Dr. Jose P. Rizal lead by H. E. Alfonso A. Ver and OKOR Knight Officer of Rizal Mr. 
Renato L. Caseda 
 
Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver delivered his inspirational message, emphasizing the 
importance of practising the teachings of Rizal in everyday lives.  Mr. Amado Taduran 
and Mr. Elpidio Quietevis reminisced on the life of Rizal on the said occasion at the 
end of the program.END 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
H. E.  Alfonso A. Ver delivering his inspirational message 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Philippine Embassy Personnel headed H. E. Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver and the Order of the Knights of Rizal 
 
 
 



 
 

Order of the Knights of Rizal  




